
 

Title Change to DVOMB Standards 

The DVOMB is accepting public comments now through August 5th, 2020. To submit a 

comment, you may email jesse.hansen@state.co.us or provide feedback anonymously through 

the survey link. Public comments are considered confidential and any identifying information will 

be removed when presented to the Board. 

 

Current Title: 

Standards for Treatment with Court Ordered Domestic 

Violence Offenders  

 

Revised Title: 

Standards and Guidelines for the Assessment, Evaluation, 

Treatment and Behavioral Monitoring of Domestic 

Violence Offenders 

mailto:jesse.hansen@state.co.us
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BKJ5FY7

